
CIRCULAR

Classes: III-VIII

DPSG67/CIR/0051/2023-24 Date: 10thAugust 2023

Dear Parents,

Greetings!

We are excited to share that preparations for our upcoming Independence Day celebration

at Delhi Public School Gurugram, 67A are in full swing.

To ensure a remarkable and well-coordinated event, we have scheduled a special practice

session for students on Saturday, 12thAugust 2023 from 8.00 am to 1.00 pm.

The school transportation and meals will be available for those students availing for the

same on Saturday, 12thAugust 2023.

Dress code: Respective House T.shirts and black track pants

During this practice session, students will have the chance to rehearse their performances,

prepare for various activities, and contribute to the overall success of our Independence

Day celebration.

Please ensure your ward’s attendance on Saturday, 12th August 2023 for the final

run-through.

We sincerely appreciate your cooperation and support.

If you have any questions or require further information, please feel free to reach out.

Thank you.

Warm Regards

Sangeeta Dhamija

Principal


